County of Fresno

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND PLANNING
STEVEN E. WHITE, DIRECTOR

July 31, 2017

Ms. Susan Bransen, Executive Director
California Transportation Commission
1120 N Street, Mail Station 52
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Ms. Bransen:
Subject: Active Transportation Program (ATP) Augmentation Submittal

As required by the 2017 ATP Augmentation Guidelines, | hereby assert and confirm that the
projects listed below can be delivered in the time frame proposed in the updated Project
Programming Requests and that the projects are still fully funded. The projects for which
applications are submitted herewith are as follows:

Biola Community Sidewalk

Cantua Elementary School Pedestrian Paths

Grantland Avenue Sidewalk and School Crossing Improvement
Lanare Sidewalk

A Board of Supervisors action dated.June 7, 2016, a copy of which is enclosed, granted me the
authority to submit the original project applications. An agenda item will be prepared for Board
of Supervisors consideration of an action to retroactively authorize me to resubmit the
applications and to provide the required confirmations. It is anticipated that this item will be
considered and approved on September 12, 2017. A copy of the approved item will be provided
as soon as it is available.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the referenced application materials, please
contact Dale Siemer.yia telephone at (559) 600-4327 or via email at dsiemer@co.fresno.ca.us.

Sincerely,

Steven E-White, Director
Department of Public Works and Planning
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